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From: Public Business 
To: Shannon Kenney 
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Fraudulent Business Filings Working Group 
Date: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 1:03:50 PM 
Attachments: Ramsey Trusted 

Here is another one. 

Trina 

From: George Sleeman 
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 10:32 AM 
To: Public Business <Public.Business@coloradosos.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fraudulent Business Filings Working Group 

One thing I think may be of benefit for Accountants and Lawyers who are in the practice of forming 
companies for clients would be to have a sign-on and password log in where we can access all the 
companies we have created.  This would allow us one platform to enter and do all needed reports 
and help protect the business filing without having an individual required secure filing for each one. 

Many states have implemented this type of access, such as Washington.  It also has a countdown to 
days the report is due, which is nice but not necessary. 

George Sleeman, EA 
Co-Owner Westside Tax Service, LLC 
Owner Tax Man To You, LLC 

Leave a Google Review 

Father, Husband, Veteran. 
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